
  

Resolved, the University Council Facilities Committee supports mandatory COVID vaccination 
and indoor mask use at all times for all UGA faculty, staff, and students. In order to ensure the 
most effective means of protection against COVID 19 that protects UGA faculty, staff, and 
students, we urge President Morehead to support such a mandate.  In support, we also ask that 
the University System of Georgia Board of Regents is made aware of this action. 
 


